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A great big thank you to Catheryn White, Mark Byrom and Lee Pearson from St. 

Helens Council, James Long from Byte and Sarah McDonagh from The Hope 

Centre, for the extremely generous donation of 40 brand new Samsung Tablets 

for our school.  These are in use in all classrooms and children and teachers are 

making full use of the additional learning opportunities available through the use 

of ICT.  We are very fortunate to have services around us that continue to support 

schools and local communities within St. Helens. 

We Care, We Share, We Value. 



A 
Week 
in EYFS 

Nursery and Reception are learning through the 

topic of growth and new life.  We have been 

very lucky; ducks and chicks hatched in our 

classroom and we have been able to take care 

of them and watch as they have grown quickly.   

We have planted seeds and beans, these are 

not growing as quickly as the chicks and ducks 

but we do hope there will be a castle at the top 

once they are fully grown! 


